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Thatcher, Lucy

From:
Sent: 31 May 2022 13:01
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Dear Richmond Planning Dept, 
 
I would be most grateful if you would consider Mr Skipper’s comments on the Former Stag Brewery application, 
forwarded below. 
  
   
Yours sincerely, 
Richard Warren 
Senior Caseworker for Sarah Olney, MP for Richmond Park 
 
Any personal data Sarah Olney MP or her staff members receive will be treated in accordance with Sarah Olney's 
privacy policy as detailed at saraholney.com/privacy-policy. Please email ellen.purton@parliament.uk if you would like 
to exercise any of your legal data rights. 
  
 
 
________________________________________ 
From:  
Sent: 27 May 2022 11:31 
To:  
Subject: Mortlake Brewery Site 
   
  
We are writing to express our continued concern over the proposed development of the site.  We are particularly 
concerned about the density of the development, the loss of green space, the secondary school and the increase in 
traffic this will bring. 
  
We welcome the increase in affordable housing but not the increase in density this will bring.  We have continually 
expressed our concern over the height of the buildings which in terms of safety and ascetics is too high. 
  
We are also concerned about the loss of green space, this development will destroy the field that has for years 
provided a sport and recreational space for the local area. 
  
As ex teachers we can see that the site is not appropriate for a secondary school.  There is not enough space for the 
buildings, play area and green space which will no doubt result in pupils being bussed to fields outside of the area in 
order to meet the National Curriculum requirements.  I understand that there is a decrease in pupil numbers in the 
area and we have a local secondary school that has space to take on more pupils and has playing fields etc.  Surely 
this site is more appropriate for  primary school such as Thomson House.  
  
As it seems that Hammersmith Bridge is not going to open in the near future the traffic along the Lower Richmond 
Road is already unbearable.  We need to consider the health  and well-being of all of our residents not just the greed 
of the developers. 
  
Stephen and Josie Skipper 
127 Lower Richmond Road 
Mortlake 
London 
SW14 7HX 
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